Ty Mase

Superintendent

Lake and Peninsula School District
P.O. Box 498

King Salmon, AK 99613

Dear Mr. Mase,

With sadness in my heart | regret to inform you that | will be resignhing from Nondalton School
and Lake and Peninsula School district on May 2™, 2018. During the last three years of my
employment | have had the pleasure to work with amazing teachers, supervisors, and classified
staff. | have learned so much about becoming a better teacher, team player, and all-around-
person.

Alaska, specifically the peninsula which I have had the fortune to experience, will always hold a
very special place in my heart and | hope to remain good friends with the wonderful people |
have been blessed with meeting. | will always treasure this experience and the good memories |
have created. One day | hope to return and see the wonderful people my students have
become.

Sincerely
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Ty Mase

Lake and Peninsula School District
P.O. Box 498

King Salmon, AK 99613

Dear Mr. Mase,

I am writing to let you know that | will be resigning from my position with the Lake and
Peninsula School District at the end of the 2017-2018 school year. | have had an incredible time
over the last three and a half years. From my time as a tutor in Newhalen to teaching in
Nondalton, | have grown tremendously as a teacher and a person. | want to thank you for the
opportunity to be part of this amazing district.

With a growing family, | feel it is important for me to be closer to my own family at this
time. Although my path in life is taking me elsewhere for now, it is my hope to stay connected
with and return to the district one day. | will truly miss being here and working with amazing
staff and students. Again, thank you so much for the opportunity to be part of the Lake and
Peninsula School District.

Sincerely,
Coube et | \}Zé’ 8

Caitlin Keith
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January 25, 2018

Ty Mase, Superintendent

Lake and Peninsula School District
101 Jensen Drive

P.O. Box 498

King Salmon, Alaska 99613

Dear Mr. Mase,

After careful consideration, I will be leaving my employment with the Lake and
Peninsula School District to retire at the end of the 2018 school year. Please accept this
letter as my notice of resignation.

I want to thank the Lake and Peninsula Board of Education, along with the
Administrators and Teachers I have worked with over the past 14 years for giving me the
opportunity to be a part of a team that has worked and will continue to work hard to
provide excellent educational opportunities for the youth in the communities within the
region.

Your consideration and granting of this resignation request will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Glenda Egli
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1/29/2018 Lake and Peninsula School District Mail - Openings

Patrick Manning <pmanning@lpsd.com>

Openings

Andrew Vardas-Doane <avardas-doane@lpsd.com> Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 11:38 AM

To: Patrick Manning <pmanning@lpsd.com>
Pat,

i wanted to let you know that this will be our last year in the district. I've been trying to keep it quiet because of
potential backpack in the village, but you need to have the chance to fill the position. | was sincerely hoping it would
work out for a third year, but the underlying village tension is not something we're willing to trudge through for another
year. {'ve learned a lot about myself and how to love in spite of hardship. I've loved working with you and the leaders

of our district.

Andrew
[Quoted text hidden)




January 15th, 2018

Dear Mr. Mase,

I would like to inform you that | will be resigning from my current position with LPSD as
the Technology Systems Administrator at the completion of my 2017-2018 school year contract.
This has been a difficult decision to make as | have loved working for LPSD and greatly value
the relationships | have built in our communities. However, my fiancé and | are at a time in life
where we would like to be closer to our loved ones.

I am amazed to look back three and half years at where | started when | first stepped
foot in Alaska. My time with LPSD has been a journey of both professional and personal growth.
I would not trade this experience for anything. Alaska will always have a piece of my heart. |
hope that one day my family might return to Alaska, and perhaps even LPSD, so that we can
once again be a part of these communities and Alaskan culture.

I am excited to finish this school year strong, paving the way for whoever will take over
my position. Please let me know of anything that | can do to help prepare for the successful
future of the LPSD technology department.

Sincerely,
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January 9", 2018
Ty Mase, Superintendent

Dear Mr. Mase,

I would like to inform you that at the end of the 2017-2018 school year, I will be
resigning from my position as the Special Education teacher for Nondalton and Igiugig
schools. This decision was not made lightly and it took a lot of consideration, but I feel that it
is the best choice for myself and my family. My time in LPSD has been rewarding and I am
proud to have been able to call Alaska home for the past three and a half years. I would like
to thank you, the district office staff, the school board, members of the communities I have
visited and lived in, as well as the many students I have worked with, for the experiences and
opportunities that have been presented to me during my time as a teacher in this district.
Should the opportunity present itself, it is my hope to return to LPSD in the future, once my
family has been established, so that my children may also know the values and cultural
experiences unique to rural Alaska.

I look forward to finishing this school year with my students and coworkers. Please
know that I will help in any way that I can to ensure that the transition between myself and
my replacement is seamless for the students, school and community.

Smcere
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January 6, 2018
To: Ty Mase, Superintendent
Pat Manning, Human Resources
Gentlemen,

| am respectfully submitting my resignation with Lake and Peninsula School District as of the
last day of my current contract, May 2, 2018.

After eleven years with the district, it is my desire to retire and be home with my husband.
I thank you for the opportunity | have had to work for LPSD and the support the district office

has always provided.

Sincerely,
Maryellen Dalberg
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